
Clare Community Primary School will be closed to students and staff on Thursday 02 November 2023 

due to local flooding and a new UK Government flood alert for the whole of the upper Stour area 

which covers all areas around Clare.  As many of our students will already be on their way to school 

we can confirm there are staff on site to manage this situation.   


